
   
 

 

August 23, 2020 

 

Dear St. Veronica Families, 

 

As your new PTO President for the 2020-2021 school year, I would like to welcome 

everyone for yet another wonderful school year at St Veronica! 

 

Whether this is your first year here, you’re getting ready for your child’s last year 

here, or somewhere in between – know that you have an organization that is here 

to support you, inform you, and welcome you to our school! 

 

There are many fun-filled events sponsored by the PTO that we hope will be taking 

place this year - opportunities for you and your child(ren) to engage with other St. 

Veronica families.  You will find a list of those events to mark on your calendar 

enclosed in this packet. 

 

We will also be hosting Information Sharing Sessions every other month starting in 

September.  Our principal, Ms. Sharon Bresler, as well as several teacher 

representatives, always make a point to be there and this is your opportunity to 

learn what is happening at St. Veronica and have your questions addressed.  We 

hope to see you there!  Please see the enclosed list for the dates and times. 

 

So again, welcome to St. Veronica and get ready for a fantastic new school year! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Victoria Biehle 

PTO President 


